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Publication of the outcome of the Cornwall 
Community Governance Review held 
between February 2019 and January 2023

Meetings were held on 6th September 2022, 1st November 2022 and 12th January 2023 by 
the Constitution and Governance Committee to consider recommendations in relation to 
the outstanding items of the review that were deferred at a Council meeting held on 3 
November 2020 in relation to the reassignment of key staff to support the pandemic 
response.  The recommendations from these meetings were raised and discussed at an 
Extraordinary meeting of the Council held on 31st January.

The Council resolved that no change should be made to the following parish boundaries:

a) The boundary between Newquay Parish and Colan Parish at Quintrell Downs; 
b) The proposed formation of a new Parish of Trevone is not accepted and there is no 
change to the boundary of Padstow Parish; 
c) The boundary between Madron Parish and Penzance Parish; 
d) The merger of St Minver Lowlands Parish and St Minver Highlands Parish does not 
proceed; 
e) The boundaries between St Minver Highlands and Lowlands Parishes; 
f) The Cubert and Perranzabuloe parish boundaries; 
g) The Helston and Wendron parish boundaries; 
h) The Newquay and Colan parish boundaries; 
i) The St Austell and Treverbyn parish boundaries;
j) The St Austell and Pentewan Valley parish boundaries;
k) The Stithians and Ponsanooth parish boundaries; 
l) The Truro and Kenwyn parish boundaries; 
m) The Wadebridge and St Breock parish boundaries; 
n) The boundaries within Penzance parish;

Resolutions to the changes of other parish boundaries can be found on separate notices.
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